SIERRA COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION
SIERRA-PLUMAS JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

James Berardi

Superintendent
530 993-1660 109 Beckwith Road
Loyalton CA 96118

Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Sierra County Board of Education will hold a
public hearing on Tuesday, August 10,2021, at 6:00 pm at Downieville Schools,
130 School Street, Downieville, CA, for the purpose of:

Receiving public comment on recruitment of certificated
personnel. A diligent search to recruit fully prepared teacher(s) was
made and an insufficient number of certificated persons met the
Sierra County Office of Education’s employment criteria for the
position(s) for the 2021-2022 school year.
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